
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim to the British ambassador: The security of the region
depends on the stability of Iraq, and that requires support of everyone

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received the British ambassador in Baghdad, Mr. Jon Wilks on Wednesday, 17/10/2018

His eminence with Wilks discussed bilateral relations and support of Iraq in the upcoming phase

as the support represent a main pillar in Iraq stability and hence the stability and security

of the region.

His eminence discussed with the British Ambassador ways to improve relations to achieve the

interests of all, stressed the importance of supporting Iraq in the Post-Daesh phase, and it is

important that the future government is strong, effective, serving and provide service and

employment opportunities, pointed to the solidarity of reform among all and the importance of

excluding Iraq from the policy of axes and become a space for the convergence of views.


